
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

At Lawnside Academy, we aim to enrich the children’s learning in different ways; one of which is through 

workshops provided by outside agencies. We have booked two workshops to enhance our history 

curriculum. After half-term we are learning about Florence Nightingale and have a workshop booked on 

Tuesday 22nd November 2022, to explore her legacy and what life was like during this time.  

 

During the summer term, we have also booked a ‘Great Fire of London’ workshop on Tuesday 7th March 

2023, which looks at London’s disastrous fire and its key locations and characters. We are fortunate 

enough, with the aid of fundraising, that we are able to fund part of these workshops. In order for these 

workshops to go ahead, we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5; each workshop costing £2.50 per 

child. On Parent Mail it is set up as two payments to give you the option of paying for both of these at the 

same time or separately.   

 

We greatly appreciate your support in helping to provide further learning experiences for the children.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Russell  Mrs Salvatore   Mrs Jones 

 

 


